
CARTERSVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 

School Council Meeting 

320 East Church Street 

Cartersville, GA 30120 

January 21, 2015 

7:00 A.M. 

 

The Cartersville High School Governance Council met in regular session on Wednesday, January 21 at 7:00 

A.M. at Cartersville High School, 320 East Church Street, Cartersville, GA 30120. 

 

School Council Members Present:  Marc Feuerbach  Kim Kappel  Tripp Nelson  

      Cindy Moore  Rick Ross Valerie Webb   

      Ketrina Jordan    

   

Members Absent:      Steve Gambill, Lisa Lovett, Jeff Osborn         

    

Call to Order:    Kim Kappel 

 

Inspiration:      Cindy Moore, “Children Learn What They Live”  Nolte 

 

Pledge of Allegiance    All 

 

Approval of Minutes:   Marc Feuerbach made a motion to approve minutes.  Cindy 

      Moore motioned for approval and Tripp Nelson seconded the

      motion. Minutes were approved unanimously.   

Old Business:  

1. CHS Drug Policy – Committee were present at the meeting at the BOE on 1/22/15. 

2. Master schedule – leadership team and committees will continue to research, no decisions have been 

made 

3. School Pictures – vendors will be on campus on January 29 to share about their business.  

Committee was invited to attend. 

 

New Business: 

1. Leadership Curriculum – Committee gave positive feedback on the “Growing Leaders” program. 

2. Prom Letter- This letter was distributed through the Prom Twitter account. The letter addressed 

proper attire for the prom. 

3. Math Teacher Training – a number of teachers have been involved with PL all year to stay current 

on math curriculum and assessment changes within the Common Core. 

4. AP and Counselor – interviews for school year 2015-2016 have not been set yet. Committee was 

asked to participate (to be addressed at a later time). 

5. Mission, Vision, Core Beliefs – please email Mr. Feuerbach your thoughts regarding what you 

think our mission, vision, and core beliefs should be.  All staff members have participated in this as 

well.  You can simply write “same” if you don’t think it needs to be adjusted.   

6. Budget – nobody had any specific concerns regarding the budget next year.  Everyone was 

encouraged to contact Mr. Feuerbach if they thought of something that needed to be included in the 

budget that has not been included in the past.   

 

Motion to adjourn: by Marc Feuerbach. The motion was seconded by Kim Kappel. Meeting was adjourned 

 at 7:40 A.M. 


